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We	are	looking	forward	to	a	great	new	year!	
	

The	POA	ended	the	year	after	the	final	Pancake	Breakfast,	a	very	successful	Fall	Festival,	and	final	Board	of	Director	
and	General	Membership	meetings	October	19.	At	 the	general	meeting	we	amended	 the	bylaws	 to	make	needed	
updates	 and	 changed	 the	 term	 of	 board	 members	 to	 three	 years.	 The	 updated	 bylaws	 are	 on	 our	 website:	
www.skyvalleypoa.net.			
	
We	elected	three	new	Board	Members:	Debbie	Curtis,	Grace	Guess	and	Dan	McAfee.	We	welcome	their	talents	and	
look	 forward	 to	 the	new	year.	 I	want	 to	 thank	 Jerry	Landy,	Ed	Morley	and	Paula	 Jenkins	 for	 their	years	of	 service.	
They	are	leaving	the	Board;	but	all	three	will	still	be	involved	in	various	ways	to	keep	us	going.	Your	new	officers	and	
committee	responsibilities	are	as	follows:	
	
	 Doug	Palmer,	President	 	 Dan	McAfee,	Vice	President	
	 Liz	Morley,	Treasurer	 	 Debbie	Curtis,	Secretary	
	 Grace	Guess,	Welcome	Back	Party	 	 Lolly	Payne,	Welcome	Committee	
	 Edd	Dean,	Joint	Marketing	Committee	 	 Sally	Tebeau,	Welcome	Committee	
	 Reuel	Hamilton,	Joint	Marketing	Committee	 Jackie	Bell,	Welcome	Back	Assistant	
	
Please	feel	free	to	contact	any	of	them	or	use	the	POA	email	to	share	your	comments:	info@skyvalleypoa.net.	
	
We	ended	the	year	with	a	small	financial	surplus	due	substantially	to	advertising	sales	in	the	2016–2017	Membership	
Directory	 led	by	 Jerry	 Landy,	and	 the	work	of	Ed	Morley	and	all	 the	volunteers	who	made	 the	Pancake	Breakfasts	
successful.	 As	 a	 result,	 the	 POA	was	 able	 to	 support	 four	 very	 deserving	 local	 charities	with	 a	 total	 of	 $6,000	 in	
contributions.	
	
We	have	over	100	unclaimed	directories	from	the	spring	and	are	trying	to	get	them	to	their	rightful	owners.	If	you	
have	not	 received	one,	please	email	 us	 at	 info@skyvalleypoa.net	with	 the	best	way	 to	 get	 it	 to	 you.	 You	 can	also	
purchase	extras	for	$8	each.	We	would	like	to	save	postage	costs	by	delivering	the	directories	in	Sky	Valley;	but	if	you	
need	yours	mailed	we	will	do	so.	
	
Please	fill	out	your	2017	membership	renewal	form	fully	(enclosed)	and	return	by	February	15,	2017,	so	we	can	be	
sure	your	contact	 information	 is	correct.	Dues	have	 increased	slightly	to	$70	for	families	and	$40	for	an	 individual.	
This	will	ensure	that	we	can	continue	our	community	support	in	2017	without	new	directory	sales.			
	
We	 are	 also	 working	 on	 programs	 for	 next	 year.	 If	 you	 have	 any	 suggestions,	 please	 send	 them	 to	
info@skyvalleypoa.net.	If	you	would	like	to	volunteer	for	the	Pancake	Breakfasts,	please	contact	Ed	Morley	or	send	
us	an	email.	The	Welcome	Back	Party	is	also	in	the	planning	stage	and	we	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	everyone	in	
the	spring	to	start	a	very	fun	year.			
	
Visit	our	website	at	www.skyvalleypoa.net	for	a	schedule	of	events.	Please	give	us	any	feedback	that	you	have;	we	
are	working	 on	 our	 communications.	 Things	 are	 already	 happening	 to	 improve	 the	 valley	 for	 everyone.	We	 have	
gained	 new	 residents	 with	 house	 sales	 continuing;	 and	 the	 City	 has	 approved	 a	 new	 cell	 tower	 for	 EMS	
communications	and	requested	that	AT&T	link	to	it.		
	
Please,	if	you	have	any	input	or	suggestions,	big	or	small,	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	me	or	any	of	your	board	members.	
	
Thanks,	

Doug Palmer,	President	


